
 

 
 

 

 

Current Project Schedule:  
 

 Public Meeting 

      January 30, 2020 

            
 Anticipated Project Construction 

     Late March - May 2020 
      
Project Contact: 
Kevin Lord, PE/PLS 
MSA Professional Services, Inc. 
1702 Pankratz Street 
Madison, WI  53704 
Phone: 608-242-6617 
Email: klord@msa-ps.com 
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting 
but have questions or concerns about this 
project, contact the above representative. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

VILLAGE OF PARDEEVILLE  
STH 22 AND 44 UTILITY AND 

STREET RECONSTRUCTION 

NOTICE 
January 2020 

 

*** PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING *** 

         VILLAGE HALL BOARD ROOM 
              Thursday, January 30, 2020  

             Open House: 6:00 – 6:30 p.m. 

             Discussion and Public Comment: 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
              

Agenda: 
Project Overview 
The Village of Pardeeville is planning utility and crosswalk improvements 

along STH 22 and 44 in the Village prior to a WisDOT project to repave the 

highway.  The project will replace areas of sanitary sewer that have issues 

discovered with the recent televising, water services that have had some 

freezing concerns, and storm sewer improvements to the existing system.  The 

project limits along STH 22 are from south of the intersection of Industrial 

Road to the intersection of Haskin Drive. Additional areas of sanitary sewer not 

being replaced may also be lined during the project. A crosswalk improvement 

along STH 44 at the intersection of Park Drive is also included.  

 

In general, the project is intended to be completed under two-way traffic.  No 

parking within the blocks of construction is anticipated to be utilized in order 

for the Contractor to have enough room to work and accommodate two-way 

traffic.  Areas of construction will be completed with asphalt millings and will 

be paved with the WisDOT project in late fall. Areas of curb and gutter and 

concrete sidewalk disturbed will be replaced with the Village project time 

frame.   

 

The Village’s utility project along HWY 22 is anticipated to start in late Spring 

and be complete in late May.  The WisDOT paving project and bridge 

replacement project is anticipated to start in June.  It extends through the 

Village and is anticipated to be complete by late September or early October, 

pending weather.  The WisDOT will be holding a public informational 

meeting for their project at another time.  

 

Funding: 
The Village has been planning the project and it has been proposed for the 

Village to pay for 100% of the costs of the project 

 

Public Input: 
In taking public comment, we’re here to listen.  Please help us by providing any 

feedback on the design elements or anticipated construction.  We are interested 

in helping this project succeed with a minimal amount of disruption. 

 

Construction Contact: 
If questions come up during construction, please contact: 

Erin Salmon, Village Administrator/Director of Public Works 

Village Hall office number, 608-429-3121 

7:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

  


